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Carisa L. McMullen, Self 

 
Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee,  

Our election integrity has been challenged and it is clear more transparency is needed.  The 
more we can learn and know regarding our political candidates, the better chance we have in 
electing candidates who support our values. 
 
Allowing candidates to share the party they are affiliated in non-partisan elections provides 
more transparency and honesty in our process. 
 
Please support SB 210.  Thank you! 
 
Carisa L. McMullen 
15917 W. 161st Court 
Olathe, KS 66062 
District #23 

 


